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The next meeting will be April 3,
2024 at 7:30 pm at the Antioch
Senior Center.

The meeting was called to order by
President Dan Puzzo at 7:27. 11
members were present.

Dan informed us that Johns bone
marrow transplant was a success.
He is cancer free.

Greg will have a updated Club
Directory at the next meeting.

Our Website had 51 visits in
February and a man was
interested in selling his collection.

1* Chicago Bottle Club will have a
lottery at the next meeting for their

Anniversary Bottle.

Dan will be attending the
Baltimore Show.

Club Federation dues were sent.

Bob Bunn will do the April
presentation.

May is mini collection night.
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Treasurer: Greg Schueneman
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SHOW & TELL

John Panek showed a Pabst Brewing
with a unique top, a Hutchison dug at
Riverveiw Park, a J. A. Lomax ginger
ale and a L. Smith Chicago.

Jeff showed a Rockford milk qt. Louis
Revetta, a Rockford milk Central
embossed Frank Lundstrom, a brown
whiskey coffin flask and a Blatz
Milwaukee.

Dick showed a Knight Club paper label
soda bottle, a after prohibition 1940's
lager beer and a Great Atlantic and
Pacific Tea Co. vinegar bottle.

Barna showed a aluminum soda tray
carrier, Fox Beverages Racine Wi.
Property of Fox Bottling Co.

Jim went to the Coca Cola museum in
Atlanta and the Birmingham Bottling
Co. Birmingham Al.

John Panek had a outstanding
presentation on large size ales in black,

amber, green/olive green and golden.
1850's — 1880's.
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